
Electlizpike replied (Tue, 20 Feb at 12:38 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
I apologize for any of these late filings. Most of these allegations 
stem from PDC website being down at the time the C-4s were 
due so I was unable to upload C-4s on the due date. Those were 
uploaded as soon as I found the PDC ORCA system to be back 
up and running.  In other cases, C-4s were filed a few days late. 
In rare cases, and these were in off-election year when very little 
activity happened, I missed a filing more than thirty days late. A 
review my entire six year history of online filing, about 98% of 
those reports were complete and filed on-time. I regret the few 
instances of late filings. Furthermore, I have put in place a system 
to avoid any delay in future C-4 filings. Thank you for your kind 
understanding. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Liz Pike, WA State Representative 
electlizpike@comcast.net 
Cell 360-281-8720 
26300 NE Third Street 
Camas, WA 98607 
 
Less government, lower taxes, more freedom! 
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